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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #21-0850 
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 21, 2021 
 
TITLE: Motion Approving Acceptance of a Donation from Mr. Frederick Brodsky - 

$10,000 - (Commission District 2) 
 

 
Recommendation 
Staff Recommends the City Commission approve a motion authorizing the proper City 
officials to accept a donation of $10,000 from Mr. Frederick Brodsky to purchase artwork 
for the new police station project and to execute any documents required to accept the 
donation. 
 
Background 
Mr. Frederick Brodsky contacted the Fort Lauderdale Police Department and expressed 
his desire to donate $10,000 for artwork for the new police station project. Mr. Brodsky 
asked that his donation be used specifically for artwork to honor fallen Fort Lauderdale 
police officers as well as to recognize distinguished police officers.  
 

Resource Impact 
This action will result in a positive fiscal impact in the amount of $10,000, which will be 
appropriated to the accounts below and will be contingent upon the approval of the 
October Consolidated Budget Amendment CAM #21-0602.   
 

Funding Request Type     

Source:      

Funds available as of September 14, 2021 

ACCOUNT 
NUMBER 

INDEX NAME 
(Program) 

CHARACTER CODE/ 
SUB-OBJECT NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET  

(Character) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 
(Character) 

AMOUNT 

001-219/220001 
PS Bldg Hero Wall 
Donation F Brodsky 

N/A 
$0  $0  $10,000  

   TOTAL AMOUNT → $10,000  
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Strategic Connections 
This item is a 2021 Commission Priority, advancing the Safety initiative. 
 
This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale 2024 Strategic Plan, specifically 
advancing: 

 The Public Safety Focus Area 

 Goal 6:  Build a safe and well-prepared community. 

 Objective: Prevent and solve crime in all neighborhoods.  
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Community. 
 

Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Email from Mr. Frederick Brodsky 
 

 
Prepared by:  Lieutenant Adam Solomon, Police Department 
 
Department Director: Larry Scirotto, Chief of Police  


